
5th April 2019 

 

 

 

What a busy term we have had! The children have worked very hard this term 

putting their all into every aspect of the curriculum. They have danced, cycled, 

campaigned, drawn portraits and made huge progress with Maths, Reading and 

English skills. Here are just a few photos of an exciting term’s learning: 
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Have a great Easter Holidays everyone, don’t 

forget to keep up with your spelling, reading, 

Timestable Rockstars and Sats busters! 


